
 

 

Response from Newcastle under Lyme Borough Council Partnership’s 
Manager 
 
Most importantly though from my perspective, I think that we need to use the 
opportunity of reviewing the Policy to ensure that we are taking into account 
some of the issues raised elsewhere around Child Sexual Exploitation and 
Safeguarding and ensuring that we have procedures in place to mitigate risks 
where possible.  I know a couple of the Members have mentioned CSE and 
taxis over the last few weeks and colleagues from the County and Police may 
also make other suggestions here too. 
 
If you need any further information please let me know. 


